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Thursday, June 18th , 2020 

STMC Grad 2020 Breakfast 
Friday, June 19th, 2020 

Dear STMC Grads of 2020 and Parents, 

To ensure that we adhere 100% to the social gathering restrictions (50 max in a confined 
space), and maintain a safe and healthy COVID-19 compliant and physically distanced event for our STMC 
Graduation Breakfast tomorrow, we have a staggered start to tomorrow’s function.  We communicated 
this via email last week.  What we have not done… until now… is provide our students with the specific 
time they need to arrive and the room that they will be in tomorrow. 
 
The attached document identifies the room you will be in… as well as who you are sitting with/near.   
 

Arrival/DROP-OFF 
Similar to what you may have experienced this week with the return of learning recourses we ask that you 
please arrive no more than 15 minutes prior to your scheduled start time.   
 
Cafeteria – 8:45am 

Multi-Purpose Room – 9:15am 

East Gym – 9:45am  

We have 2 meter spaced distances to stand marked out already that stretch from the Main Entrance and 
wind around the building to the main parking lot on the Kingsway side of the school.  Please line up and 
wait to enter the building. 
 
When you do come in… please sign-in… sanitize your hands… and head to the room where you will be 
eating.   
 
After some house-keeping details are provided… Grace will be said and parent volunteers will begin 
serving students.   
 
Departure/PICK-UP 
We anticipate the function lasting 1 ½ hours (90 minutes) in length.  Departure and exit from the school 
will also be staggered.  Students who are driving themselves will be ask to exit the school and leave at their 
assigned time.  Families coming to pick their daughter/son up can do so using the following schedule.  
 
Cafeteria – 10:15am 

Multi-Purpose Room – 10:45am 
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East Gym – 11:15am  

Please note: We have to clean and sanitize the rooms that are being used for the Grad Breakfast, as well as 
washrooms and all contact surfaces before we can open the doors at 12Noon and have the students from 
Waterford House return to the school to clean out their lockers and return learning resources (and in the 
case of the Grade 12s – their Chromebooks and Chargers).  A copy of our STMC COVID-19 School Safety 
Plan has also been attached for your reference. 
Looking Ahead to STMC’s 57th Graduation Ceremony 

Wednesday, June 24th, 2020 @ 4PM 

Full-details and instructions for next Wednesday’s Graduation Ceremony (June 24th, 2020) will be emailed to 

students and their families on Monday, June 22nd, 2020.  Thank you for your continued patience.  We need to have 

absolutely everything planned out before we share further details and instructions with families! 

We look forward everyone tomorrow  

God Bless & Kind Regards! 

Steve Garland 

Principal – STMC  

 

Care + Comfort + Compassion  

Continuing our work to connect Heads & Hearts... 

Grounding all of our work in that which fills our soul and gives meaning to our work as a community… 

 

  

  

 


